
November 4, 2019

Mann’s Packing Voluntarily Recalls Vegetable Products Due to Possible Health Risks
 
Mann’s Packing has announced that they are recalling a series of vegetable products sold in the US and Cana-
da in response to an FDA notification of potential contamination with Listeria.  According to Mann’s, to date, no 
illnesses have been reported.
 
Here is a full listing of Mann’s recall: https://mannpackingproductlist11-2019.us/ The recalled products have 
“Best If Enjoyed By” dates from October 11, 2019 to November 16, 2019.
 
Four Seasons Produce purchases and distributes a limited assortment of products from Mann’s Packing.  Here are 
the items Mann’s sold to Four Seasons Produce that are part of this recall:
 

  

These items should be removed from store shelves, and the disposal must be documented. 

Contact your rep or J. Wayne Hendrickson (josephh@fsproduce.com | 717-721-2744) with any questions.
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